Department of Economic and Social Affairs

Office for ECOSOC Support and Coordination – NGO Branch
One United Nations Plaza, Room DC1-1480
New York, NY 10017, USA
Tel No. (212) 963-8652 – Fax: (212) 963-9248

Tel No. (212) 963-8652 – Fax: (212) 963-9248
E-mail: desangosection@un.org www.un.org/esa/coordination/ngo

22 May 2009

Dear Sir,

At its 24th meeting held yesterday, the Committee on Non-Governmental Organizations of the United Nations reviewed the application of the Asian-Eurasian Human Rights Forum and decided to request the Forum to confirm whether it owns, controls, or maintains the website with the following URL http://www.world-citizenship.org.

Should this be the case, the Committee advises that it deems certain parts of the website, such as, inter alia, segments of the "Note prepared by Dr. Kashinath Pandita, Secretary General of the Headquarter, Delhi, and Vice President of the Geneva Office" dated 3 April 2006 to be offensive on the part of an organization seeking consultative status with the Economic and Social Council. Since your application is with the Committee for consideration, the Committee felt that these segments of the above Note result in creating undue pressure on the Committee to have a decision on this application.

Henceforth, the Committee wishes to recommend to your organization that it takes under advisement the above-mentioned view, clarifies its position and considers making appropriate changes to the above-referred website by removing any such material by Tuesday 26 May 2009 at the latest, so that the Committee may resume its consideration of your organization's application.

I would thus be grateful to receive your response by 26 May 2009 at the latest.

Yours sincerely,

Andrei Abramov

Chief

Mr. K.N. Pandita Secretary-General Asian-Eurasian Human Rights Forum E-241 Sarita Vihar, New Delhi 110076 India Telefax: (+91.191) 250 51 61